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From: Daniel Pritchard T
Sent: Wednesday, December 30, 2015 12:04 PM
To: . Dixon, Lisa (ANF)

- Subject: Regulatory Reform Documentation

Ms, Dixon,

I'm writing in regards to the recent announcement of public hearings related to MassDOT executive regulations.
I would very much like to attend the Boston hearing, however I'm having trouble finding documentation that
details the executive regulations themselves. Without a clear sense of which regulations are actually under
review, I certainly couldn't add productively to this important review process, and do fear that, without access to

such a document, a hearing like this would devolve into an airing of grievances.
I'm sure Governor Baker does not intend the design of this process to unnaturally highlight petty grievance at

the expense of good policy. If you could point me toward a document that lists the regulations under review,
and perhaps make those available prominently in advance of the hearing, I and the Commonwealth would be

grateful,
Sincerely,

Daniel E. Pritchard




